
NHPHC July 2020 monthly meeting

 

Welcome back! It’s good to see everybody in person again! We are all 
looking forward to a return to normalcy, even if we’re only part way there so 
far. We are doing our best to organize things for you in these crazy times, 
and anything we plan will, of course, be subject to whatever restrictions and 
conditions are in place at the time of the event, but we will get through this 
together!

 

Thanks to your generosity we raised $120 in the raffle.

 

Board News:

 

We are happy to announce officially that during the lockdown, Terry Stewart 
graciously volunteered to be our new Social Director, and she has been 
working with the rest of the Board to make sure we’ve got lots of stuff for 
you all! Thank you Terry!!!!!

 

New Event:


Socially Distant Neighborhood Cleanup- Since getting together brings new 
challenges, we wanted to come up with a way for us all to do some good in 
our communities while having fun. With that in mind, we came up with the 
Socially Distant Neighborhood Cleanup Challenge. Watch the NHPHC 
Facebook group for the event, which will run from July 17th through July 
31st. During that time, simply go around your neighborhood and collect 
some of that annoying trash that you’ve been glaring at every time you 
leave the house. Take some photos. We will be awarding prizes for the 
Most Collected and Best Photo, along with any other categories that we 
see fit to create, Have fun with this one!

 

 

Upcoming Events:


July 17 – July 31: Socially Distant Neighborhood Cleanup

July 26 (Sunday): Mini Golf at Chuckster’s - Hooksett, NH

July 30 – August 2: Club Finz Camping Trip


